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Rice, Caroline M - DNR

From: Shane Yokom <Shane.Yokom@enbridge.com>
Sent: Friday, December 20, 2024 3:01 PM
To: Rice, Caroline M - DNR; Bannister, Trevor A - DNR
Cc: Ross, Issac A - DNR
Subject: SERTS Spill ID 20241111SC28-1- Cambridge Station Release - Weekly Update 12/20

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the organization.  
Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

 

Business Confidential Information 
  
  
Caroline, Trevor, 
  
Site response activities continue at Cambridge Station.   
  

 Groundwater samples were collected for analysis from the remaining unsampled temporary wells installed 
during the sub-surface investigation last week. 

 Initial geotechnical soil samples were collected from undisturbed onsite soils to support future remediation 
efforts. 

 Excavation backfill is underway along with the installation of remedial infrastructure to support future 
remediation efforts. 

 Waste Disposal: 
 A total of 2912 tons of oily soils/debris have been disposed of at WM Deer Track Park Landfill in 

Watertown, WI. 
 4000 gallons of oily water (<1% oil) was disposed of at Reworld in Hodgkins, IL.  

 Approximately 1000 gallons of oil was recovered from the oily water and returned to the 
pipeline system.   

 Private water well analytical results were received for two residential wells that were sampled on 12/13/2024 
(W8489 Hwy 18 and W8292 Hwy 18). 

 Enbridge met with WDNR staff to provide a site status update and discuss path forward for the site on 
12/19/2024. 

 WNDR and USEPA completed a site visit on 12/20/2024. 
  
  
Regards, 
  
shane 
  
  
Shane Yokom 
Environment Supervisor, LPUS  
Safety & Reliability Environment Operations 
—  
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